
Safety Harbor Montessori Academy 
2669 McMullen Booth Road • Clearwater, FL 

                     Lower Elementary Supply List 

The new school year is right around the corner!  A mandatory parent meeting is scheduled for 

Thursday, August 8, 2019 at 7pm and will be held in the media center.  Your student’s 

orientation date and time will be sent individually to your family.  We have put together a list of 

supplies that your child should bring to orientation.   

Please purchase standard supplies to help alleviate distraction in the classroom.   

We are excited to begin the new school year by meeting with you and your child for their twenty 

minute classroom orientation!  Remember to bring all supplies to your child’s orientation.  This 

will help prepare your student for the first day of school on Wednesday, August 14, 2019.  We 

look forward to seeing you soon!

Please bring the following to your child’s orientation (Do Not Label these items):

• one small indoor plant with saucer • one blue hard plastic folder  
(with pockets and fasteners)• one pack of Crayola markers

• one box of colored pencils • two red hard plastic folders  
(with pockets and fasteners)• one pack of pencil top erasers

• two packs of high quality #2 pencils  
(Ticonderoga brand is preferred)

• one pair of high quality scissors 

• one ruler (with standard and metic)

• four personal pencil sharpeners  
(that hold shavings) • All office paperwork

Please bring the following to your child’s orientation (Please Label these items):

• one simple zipper-style supply pouch  
(no hard cases)

• one standard clipboard 


